
 
 
 
 
 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY TERMINATION 
NOTICE 

 
September 30, 2025 

 
11:00 AM 

 
 

CITY OF NOVI 
Publicly Owned Water Supply System 

45175 West Ten Mile Road 
Novi, Michigan 48375 

 
 
 
A Total Coliform Bacteria sampling and analysis has been completed with results 
indicating that No Coliform Bacteria is present in the Publicly Owned Water 
Supply System.  The Publicly Owned Water Supply system is in compliance with 
the EPA Drinking Water Standards. 
 
Therefore, the Boil Water Advisory that was issued on September 30, 2025 IS 
TERMINATED. 
 
The Boil Water Advisory was issued as a precautionary measure as a result of a 
Great Lakes Water Authority Transmission Main break.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the City of Novi Water 
and Sewer Division at 248-735-5661. 
 
We appreciate the understanding of our residents and businesses. 


	11:00 AM

